
 

BSSC PULSE FALL 17 

This is a publication put out quarterly by the BSSC. Please contact the BSSC 
President, Christina Du Ross (cduross@llu.edu), with any questions or comments. 

Thank you for a GREAT year! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Holidays  

As the quarter comes to an end and you all begin to travel home, please 
stay safe this holiday season. We wish you all a relaxing break and are 
excited to start the new year. 

Sincerely,  

BSSC  

Newest BSSC Officers 

We are excited to announce that Cole Knox has been voted in as BSSC 
Vice President. Also, Taylor Kelln has been voted in as our new 
Treasurer.  

Fall 2017 Events 

Holiday Brunch – December 4th 12:00pm-2:00pm Alumni Hall Rm 330. 
Please see the flyer below.  

A Reflection On the Year 

Kids rock - On October 28th, Basic Sciences had the first volunteer 
activity of the year in partnership with the Community-Academic 
Partners in Service (CAPS) office at LLU.  We had 5 students 
volunteering for the event and approximately 6 parents. We had a 
rewarding time with the kids as we played games, sung songs and 
assisted them with arts and crafts. Come and join us for the next volunteer 
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activity which is the Christmas Fiesta on Dec. 9 from 1-4pm. The next 
Kid's rock will resume in February, STAY TUNED! 

Vespers – On November 17th, BSSC held its first vespers. This event was 
highlighted by Dr. Soto and Miguel Serrano who graciously led us in two 
devotionals. Furthermore, we thank those provided the potluck items for 
the 30+ Basic science students who attended.  We look forward to our 
winter and spring vespers! 

Basic Sciences Research Symposium – Congratulations to the following 
Basic Science Symposium 2017 Award Winners:  

Christina Du Ross (Dr. Casiano Laboratory) 

Sonia Whang (Dr. Duerkson-Hughes Laboratory) 

Meghri Katerji (Dr. Duerkson-Hughes Laboratory) 

Please stay tuned for the abstract submission dates for the 2018 Basic 
Science Symposium! 

  

WWW.PHDCOMICS.COM 

During this Holiday season, it is 
crucial that you rest and enjoy your 
time with loved ones. It has been our 
pleasure serving as your BSSC 
officers. 

Happy Holidays, 

BSSC 


